
5. POLICE WARD REPORT 

 The Committee considered a report by PC Carol-Ann Wilson (copies of 
which had been circulated) which provided an update on performance, 
activities and issues across the ward for the period October to December 
2019. 

 
PC Phil Wilkin provided members with an overview of some of the main 
activities that had taken place in the ward during the reporting period, 
particularly in the lead up to bonfire night and during the festive period.   

 The Committee was invited to note the report. 

 On behalf of the committee, the Chair expressed his continued 
disappointment at the lack of meaningful ward statistics within Police 
Scotland’s reports presented to committee.  The Lead Officer undertook 
to further engage with Chief Inspector Alun Williams on the lack of ward-
based statistics. 

 Decision 

 To note the terms of the report. 
 


